From: Vickie Zielinski 
Sent: 02 November 2015 11:55
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: 15/00760/F - NW Bicester Exemplar Local Centre 

Hi Caroline

I have had a look at the revised plans.  Comments are:

· The office needs to be adjacent to the foyer – as per my original comments in email dated 1 July 2015.  The cleaner store – which is currently adjacent to the foyer would be better placed between the female toilets and the meeting room or between the male and female toiler accommodation.    The office needs to be the first room adjacent to the foyer.

· Could you please confirm that the wall between the main hall and the smaller room is a movable partition enabling these two areas to become one larger area.

· Also have we had clarification on my final point in my email dated 1 July 2015 :  “Given that this will be a first floor facility the assumption is that refuse will need to be removed from the  premises daily  - where in location to the facilities are the refuse bins/area?  Will they be a shared facility or allocated to individual premises?”

Thank you 

Vickie  

Vickie Zielinski 

Community Development Officer 

Community Services

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial: 01295 221645

Mail to: Vickie.zielinski@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Please note my normal working days are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  

From: Caroline Ford 
Sent: 30 October 2015 14:36
To: Vickie Zielinski
Subject: 15/00760/F - NW Bicester Exemplar Local Centre 

Hi Vickie, 

I have had amendments on the above mentioned application following your comments made in relation to the community hall and its layout. A re-consultation was also sent on the 09 October 2015 and I wonder whether you are able to let me know whether you have any comments or concerns with the amended layout for the community hall please? 

Thanks

Caroline 

Caroline Ford BA. (Hons) MA MRTPI 
Principal Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Ext. 1823 

Direct Dial: 01295 221823 
mailto:caroline.ford@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
